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150" Anniversary Celebration
July 15, 2023
1873-2023
2399-90™ AVE., BALDWIN, WI
DAHL CORNERS

Plans for this celebration started almost a year ago. Headed by committee members Barbara
Zimmerman (former town supervisor), Heather Zinda (Plan Committee member) and Don L. Johnson
(current supervisor). Tammie Curtis joined the committee later adding technical assistance.

Preparation started with numerous committee meetings, supply gathering and food preparation.
Tables were assembled inside and out with extra chairs and tables from Immanuel Lutheran Church.
The Woodville Historical Society had a table manned by John Terkelson. There were maps, pictures and
old books furnished by many town residents. A slide show was running throughout the day with old
pictures bringing back memories to all in attendance.

Food was served from 12 noon-3 PM. (a list of food and quantities are attached to minutes book)

Over 80 entries are recorded in the guest book representing individuals, couples and families of both
present and former town residents. The exact number of people attending is hard to determine since |
am sure some did not even write their names down but with the amount of food served and guessing at

least 2 per entry 160-175 would not be hard to imagine.

The day was enjoyed by everyone. Many took the time to thank the town for this opportunity to meet
others and look over the Town of Baldwin’s history.

| will not try and list all who worked so hard to make this a success, but everyone’s time and talents are
greatly appreciated.

James Harer, Clerk



